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 Lights Out at Detroit’s Municipal Utility? 
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The Detroit Public Lighting Department (PLD) currently serves 115 customers, including: Detroit
Public Schools; Joe Louis Arena; Cobo Hall; the Detroit Institute of Arts; Wayne State University;
McNamara Building Federal Building; and the city’s traffic signal system (almost 1300 intersections).
The Detroit Emergency Manager recently notified DTE Energy Company that PLD will be winding
down its electricity distribution and transmission services and requested that DTE provide service to
PLD’s customers. The switchover will take five to seven years, as DTE will replace the PLD grid over
time. How DTE will recover the costs of the transfer and upgrades has become an issue to be
decided by the MPSC in Case No. U-17427.

© 2025 Varnum LLP 

National Law Review, Volume III, Number 242

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/lights-out-detroit-s-municipal-utility 

Page 1 of 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://natlawreview.com
http://www.detroitmi.gov/DepartmentsandAgencies/PublicLighting.aspx
http://www.tinyurl.com/mpsc-pld
https://natlawreview.com/article/lights-out-detroit-s-municipal-utility
http://www.tcpdf.org

